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Important Dates 

 2nd Dec—Graduation & 

Secondary Awards Night 

 8th Dec—Variety 

Christmas Party 

 10th Dec—Christmas 

Concert 

 14th Dec—Primary 

Awards 

 16th Dec—Last day T4 

 16th Mar 2016—Charity 

Golf Day & Dinner 
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Music 

This term students have been 
busy rehearsing and helping make 
props for the end of year concert.  
This year the concert theme is 
‘Summertime Fun’ so there are 
lots of upbeat songs about holiday 
activities in the sun!  

Art & Music 
30 NOVEMBER 2015 

Aqua Class having a ‘leg fitting’ for their swim-
ming pool stage prop.  

Pink Class rehearsing for a very Aussie holi-
day theme.  

Yellow Class practising their very tropical sum-

mertime item 

Ryan preparing for Rainbow and 
Purple’s seaside picnic.  

A very joyful Nancy preparing 

for Red’s multi instrumental 

performance. 
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Art & Music 
Art 

This term Cromehurst students have been creating art 

and craft activities relating to summertime fun and 

Christmas.  



Welcome to week 9 

Last Friday was our Primary “Fun 
Day” which was our celebration of 
the unit of work covered this term. 
Thank you to the parents who 
dressed their children in mufti and to 
those who were able to attend on 
the day. We were very grateful that 
the previous day’s heatwave did not 
reappear on the day as the students 
were able to remain outside and 
engage in the full range of activities 
without becoming overheated. 
Extreme weather days are forecast 
as possible for the next few weeks 
so please continue to ensure your 
children have a hat, water bottle and 
sunscreen if you do not wish us to 
use the school’s sunscreen. 

This week we feature our Art and 
Music program which is conducted 
across the school. This program has 
produced some outstanding art 
work, some of which have been 
awarded prizes in local competitions 
and the music program has enabled 
the development of our students’ 
talents in this area. We are fortunate 
to be able to provide a specialist 
program such as this at our school 
as the students really enjoy 
engaging in these lessons. We are 
hoping to see as many parents as 
possible at our Christmas concert on 
10 December from 12-1 pm to watch 
our students showcase their talents. 

This Wednesday, 2 December is our 
Graduation and senior awards 
dinner at Roseville Golf Club and we 
are looking forward to celebrating 
the achievements of our senior 
students and the graduation of our 
year twelve students to the next 
chapters in their lives. This year we 
have a record number of families 
and friends attending and it 
promises to be a very enjoyable 
evening. The cost of this event for 
families has been kindly subsidised 
by our P&C for which we are very 
grateful. The Primary awards 
ceremony will be held at school on 
Monday, 14 December and a note 
has been sent home with 
information regarding times and 
organisation. We hope to see many 
of our parents at this ceremony to 
celebrate the progress and 
achievements of our younger 
students. 

Student reports will be sent home in 
the week beginning 7 December and 
tentative classes for next year will be 
finalised following the notification 
from area office of students placed 
at last week’s panel. We will 
commence the year with one 
additional class but our school will 
still have vacancies for placement in 
2016 panels. Depending on future 
placements there may be a need to 
make some changes to class 

compositions but please remember 
any changes that are made are in the 
best educational interests of our 
students.  

Don’t forget to save the date of 16 
March 16 for the 2016 golf day and 
fundraising dinner at Roseville Golf 
Club.  

The scary countdown continues with 
only 13 school days remaining and 
27 days to Christmas. 

Christine 

Principal’s Message 
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Positive  Behaviour Engaging  Learners 

To create a consistent whole school approach for safe and effective learning 

This week our students of the week are: 

Lex — Learning Together 

Charleen — Learning Together 

Name Class Awarded For: 

Ryan Purple Working well with his friends 

Stevie Rainbow Waiting on bench to and from class 

Ashlee White Sitting and participating in morning circle 

Claudia Orange Staying with the group wile collecting the awards 

Lizzie Aqua Smiling at her teachers and friends 

Sam Br Pink Great communication during morning circle 

Robyn Yellow Stopping at the road to check for cars 

Charleen Blue Staying in the shade and wearing a hat in hot weather 

Cameron Red Good focussing on work 

Lex Art Being kind to Noah in Art 

Edward Music For assisting Mike and Sue in Pink’s art lesson 
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Term 4 Week 8 

Assembly Awards 

CROMEHURST SCHOOL  

23rd Nov—27th Nov 
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P&C  
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What’s On 


